Lisa Morgan — City of Prineville — 541.447.8339 — Imorgan@cityofprineville.com

To: City Council

From: Lisa Morgan

Date: August 28, 2012

Re:  Contribution to Rimrock Health Alliance

On May 22, 2012, Sharon Vail provided an update of the
accomplishments for Rimrock Health Alliance.

Tonight Council will consider a motion to contribute to Rimrock
Health Alliance’s efforts.

Previously, Council contributed $5,000.00 to Rimrock Health
Alliance in FY 2010-2011.

To date, Council has not made any contributions in FY 2012-2013.
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